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Marijane Kiley 
serving on the Board of International Ministries 
 
The Board of International Ministries has continued to meet via Zoom. 
 
I also serve on the Mission Program and Personnel Committee. 
This committee has been very active, we have been working on the over- and 
under-funding of Global Servants. 
Our work has been focusing on Global Servant Continuing Education Policy; 
Missionary Kids; the Support Status Report and Mission Mobilization. 
 
We have also heard a presentation from Kristy Engel concerning her sabbatical 
and using her model to start talking about a policy for Global Servants to be able 
to have sabbatical time. 
 
We have met with Sandra Dorsainvil, Director of Short-Term Mission and 
Emerging Leaders and Nicole Cox , her Associate.  We heard from them about the 
effects of Covid on their work and the creative ways they have been getting the 
job done. 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve you on the board and I am looking forward to 
2022. 
 
Marijane Kiley 
 
 

 
 


